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Village of Bawlf      

Council Members 

Mayor  

John DeMerchant 

Ph 780-373-3445 

jdemerchant@bawlf.com 

 

Deputy Mayor 

Ron Aschenbrenner 

Ph 403-540-9788 

 

Councillor  

Robert MacDonald 

Ph 780-281-0406 

 

Councillor  

Wendy Aschenbrenner 

Ph 403-815-9123 

 

Councillor  

Mario Guillemette 

780-281-2220 

Council meetings are open to 

the public and are usually 

held the third Wednesday of 

every month in the Council 

Chambers, 7:00 p.m.  

If you wish to speak to Coun-

cil as a delegation, please 

contact the Village Office one 

week prior to the meeting.   

Check the Village website for 

Agendas, Minutes, and Coun-

cil decisions. Most of Admin-

istrations’ actions and deci-

sions are directed by Council.  

IMPORTANT TO NOTE: 

 

OUTSTANDING TAXES DUE BY DECEMBER 31, 2019 TO AVOID PENALTY 

 

2020 DOG LICENSES ARE AVAILABLE AND MUST BE PURCHASED BY JANUARY 31, 2020 

 

2020 BUSINESS LICENSE RENEWALS ARE DUE BY DECEMBER 31, 2020 

 

Our Annual Christmas Decorating 

Contest is happening again this 

year! Judging to take place in the 

evening of December 20.  

 

Pull out all the stops, peo-

ple….there is money to be won! 

Note from a Village resident: 
I live on the east end of the Village. This year (2019) Halloween was one of the busiest I have had in years. I just want to say 

that out of the 46 kids I got, everyone of them was polite, well behaved and involved me in the Halloween experience. They 

were just a delight to see and pass out candy to. You kids deserve a pat on the back and keep up the good manners. And 

parents I just want to say YOU MUST BE DOING SOMETHING RIGHT. 

 

Once we get some colder weather 

the ODR (Outdoor Rink) will be 

prepped and ready. Don’t forget 

that we have a unique Prairie rec 

opportunity right in the Village and 

it is free to use! The lights are on a 

timer and the skate shack will  be 

open.  

Please remember no alcohol   

consumption is permitted.  

A Christmas message from Council: 

Holiday Greetings  

Another year is coming to a close and we are all preparing for the up-

coming holiday season.  It has been a challenging year for many of us.   Let us hope 

the New Year will bring us all the things we really need.  Most importantly may the 

holiday season provide you with the love and support of family.   

It has been a year of changes for the Village office and Council. There are new faces 

that are eager to make this village a peaceful place to live and do business.  Input 

from Villagers is always encouraged to help improve our way of life.  No major cap-

ital projects happened in the last year, but there are plans for next year.   

Next year is the homecoming for the village and plans are underway for that celebra-

tion.  If you wish to get involved, participation is always welcome.  Please watch for 

updates and meeting dates to be posted on our website and on the sign by Highway 13.  

In closing, the Village council and staff would like to extend the warmest wishes for 

the holidays to all in Bawlf and the surrounding area.  May you have a wonderful 

time with family and friends.  

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  

Water / Sewer Emergencies call: 

(780) 781-8010 
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Events in December: 

1st - Bawlf High School Turkey Dinner 

15th - Santa Comes to Bawlf  

18th - Regular Council Meeting 

20th - Christmas Decorating Contest 

21st-  Bawlf Fire Dept Santa Run 

24th-Jan 2 Village Office Closed 

The David Knipe Memorial Library board and staff wish to thank 

everyone who donated items, volunteered and contributed financial 

support to the library in 2019.  Special thanks to the Bawlf and Dis-

trict Recreation Assoc., Bawlf Lions Club, Camrose County and Vil-

lage of Bawlf for your ongoing support.   

We wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

Bawlf High School Students’ Union 

Annual Turkey Supper  
Sunday, Dec 1st@ the Rosalind Hall 

4:00-6:00 pm  
Adults $12.00 

6-12 $8.00 

5 & under free 

Thank you for your continued support  

of Bawlf High School 

David Knipe Memorial Library 
Regular hours are: 

Monday  10am to 5pm 

Tuesday  Closed 

Wednesday 10am to 5pm 

Thursday  3pm to 7pm 

Friday  10am to 5pm 

Saturday  Closed 

Sunday  Closed 

Closed Monday Dec 23 and reopening on Jan 

6, 2020 

DAYLAND PALACE THEATRE -  Friday and Saturday Dec 20 & 21 7:30 pm  DORA AND THE LOST CITY OF GOLD 

Movie Line - 780-374-3774  Sunday Dec 22 2:00 pm FREE CHRISTMAS MOVIE      

TODAY’S MEMORIES, TOMORROW’S TREASURES 
 
Have you Pre-Ordered your Bawlf History Book? 
Order forms can be found at the Bawlf Library or on line at 
  www.villageofbawlf.com 
A limited number of extra books will be ordered so please  
pre-order.It guarantees you a copy – don’t miss out!  
A deposit of $40 is required. 
Deadline for pre-orders is January 15, 2020. 
We hope to see everyone at the Homecoming July 17 and 18, 2020 
when your copy will be available. 

Reminder: Garbage Day is Thursday  

 

Recycling dates in December are: 

  December 5 - Corrugated 

  December 19 - Blue Bag 


